United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Washington, DLC, 20210

JAN 23 1995

PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT LETTER NO. 95 - 3 (335)
Subject: Application Policy

On December 31, 1894, the Office of Personnel Management
eliminated requirements that agencies use the Standard Form - 171,
Application for Federal Employment. Effective immediately, it is
Departmental pelicy that applicants will submit a resume or a OF-
612, Cptional Application for Federal Employment. If bureaus need
copies of the OF-612, please contact Jim Reed

;;;;?&; Chacon

Acting Director of Personnel

INQUIRIES: James E. Reed, Office of Personnel, Mail Stop 5203
MIB, Telephone (202) 208-4231, FAX (202) 219-2184



